From: catharine Wells

On Behalf Of catharine Wells

Sent: 19 December 2018 20:07

To: Meynell, Charlotte

Subject: Planning Ref 2018/2672/P-10 York Rise NW5 1SS

Dear Ms Mevnell

I am writing to support the application by Deborah Schneebeli (Planning Ref 2018/2672/P-10 York Rise NW5 1SS)

I am a resident of 30 years in nearby and and for most of those years a member of the Dartmouth Park CAAC.

I am sure that you are aware that a key aim of a CAAC is to "preserve and enhance" the conservation area.

My knowledge of the history of this property, a recent visit, looking at the plans and discussing same with the owner and original architect, all lead me to conclude that the proposal does meet this imperative.

It has also become increasingly important to ensure that properties are better insulated to conserve heat and energy. This proposal also fulfils the sustainability criterion.

I am therefore asking you to give this application your close attention and support to enable the owners to carry out much needed improvements, to prevent further degradation of this property.

Best regards

Catharine Wells

member of the DPCAAC,

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.